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23 August 2017 

 

Dear Performing and Camerata choristers and parents 

 

We would like to invite Performing Choir and Camerata choristers to perform carols at a variety of events throughout 

December. The Christmas period is a busy and exciting season with performances at shopping centres, corporate events and 

Christmas celebrations. It is an expectation that all Performing Choir and Camerata choristers will participate in carols 

engagements and therefore must be available for the compulsory carols rehearsals.  

 

Compulsory Carols RehearsalCompulsory Carols RehearsalCompulsory Carols RehearsalCompulsory Carols Rehearsalssss

Rehearsal 1Rehearsal 1Rehearsal 1Rehearsal 1    

Date:Date:Date:Date:            Saturday October 28 

TimeTimeTimeTime::::            9.00am ---- 4.00pm 

Venue:Venue:Venue:Venue:    Perth Modern School,  

Subiaco Road, Subiaco 

    

Rehearsal 2Rehearsal 2Rehearsal 2Rehearsal 2 

Date:Date:Date:Date:        Thursday November 30 

TimeTimeTimeTime::::        5.00 ---- 9.00pm 

Venue:Venue:Venue:Venue:        Shenton College,  

227 Stubbs Terrace, Shenton Park    

Wear:Wear:Wear:Wear:            Correct rehearsal uniform 

Bring:Bring:Bring:Bring:            A packed lunch, substantial snacks and water or fruit-based drinks  

Music folder and pencil 

 

Camerata families please note, we will also be holding auditions for Performing Choir during Rehearsal 1. Girls will be called 

out of the carols session to audition.  

 

Full attendance at the carols rehearsals is expected, however should your daughter be unavailable due to school or family 

commitments, please contact the office on 1800 338 142. The carols availability notice will be distributed towards the end of 

Term 4 and will allow choristers to nominate how many performances they are available for. 

 

Emergency phone number for the period of this carols rehearsal only: 0410 514 995 

 

We look forward to a busy and exciting end to the year! 

 

Kind regards 

Klara Kubat 

Senior State Coordinator - WA 


